
Centrex Limited ACN 096 298 752 – Level 10, 44 Waymouth Street, Adelaide SA 5000 

 

14 February 2025 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd (ASX) 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

By email: tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Voluntary Suspension Extension Request 

We refer to the suspension from quotation granted to Centrex Limited (ASX: CXM) (Company) on 19 
December 2024. 

As noted in the ASX announcement of 19 December 2024, the Company was at its request 
suspended from quotation under Listing Rule 17.2, pending the release of announcements regarding 
the outcome of negotiations with its logistics provider and lender and a capital raising.   

More specifically, the Company noted in its request that it anticipated voluntary suspension 
remaining in place until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading (on 14 February 2025) 
or until the announcement on the completion of a capital raising.  The Company also advised that 
the continued trading in its securities was likely to be materially prejudicial to the proposed capital 
raise which is crucial to help stabilise and maintain its ongoing financial viability. 

The Company has extended the closing date for the Entitlement Offer to 26 February 2025, and the 
Entitlement Offer securities will now be issued on 4 March 2025. Accordingly, in accordance with 
ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests a further extension to the voluntary suspension to 5 
March 2025 when the capital raising is anticipated to complete. It is the Company’s view that 
continued trading in CXM’s securities is likely to be materially prejudicial to the proposed raising and 
that extension to the voluntary suspension is warranted. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension extension request should not 
be granted or of any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary 
suspension. 

Please contact me if you require any additional information. 

Yours sincerely 

John Santich 
Company Secretary 
Centrex Limited 


